
 

 

 

 

 

ASX Announcement 

2 February 2015 

 

Notice of Half-Year Results Investor Briefing 
 

 

REA Group (ASX:REA) advises that an investor briefing will be held on Thursday 

5 February 2015 at 2.00pm (AEDT) in relation to the 2015 half-year results 
announcement.  

 

The briefing will be in the form of a teleconference call hosted by Tracey Fellows, 
Chief Executive Officer and Owen Wilson, Chief Financial Officer.  

 

The briefing will cover information outlined in the Investor & Analyst 
presentation for the half-year ended 31 December 2014 scheduled to be 

released to the ASX on Thursday afternoon, 5 February 2015. 

  

The details are:  
 

Date: Thursday 5 February  

Time: 2:00pm – 3:00pm (Australian Eastern Daylight Time)  
Dial in: 1800 558 698 (Australia) 

Dial in: +61 2 9007 3187 (International) 

Conference ID Number: 823897 

 
 
For further information, contact: 

 

Media: Investors: 

Natalie Cerny  Owen Wilson  

Head of Corporate Affairs Chief Financial Officer 
M: 0407 487 221 P: 61 3 8456 4288 

E: natalie.cerny@rea-group.com E: ir@rea-group.com 
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